
Meet Carolyn

“I believe I can make a difference in the service of equal justice as required 

by our laws and constitution. True justice is independent of party affiliation, 

divisive ideologies, and social differences. I have taken and believe in the oath 

to uphold our laws and constitution consistently. As the next Court of Appeals 

judge for all North Carolinians, I am committed to serving with integrity, 

fairness, and impartiality.”

My husband and I have a blended 

family of 5 adult children and 

4 beautiful grandchildren. My  

parents  taught me the importance 

of earning my way in this world 

through hard work and educational 

accomplishments. 

I stand on the shoulders of 

generations who paved the way for 

my academic career at Hampton 

University, where I earned a 

Bachelor of Arts Degree and my 

Juris Doctor Degree from North 

Carolina Central University School 

of Law. Their servant leadership 

testament instilled in me at an early 

age that “to whom much is given, 

much is required.” I honor their 

sacrifices with a dedication to serve 

others and earn unfailing leadership.

The NC Court of Appeals currently does not represent the diversity and inclusion 

of our state. We need to preserve democracy in our courts.



Carolyn Thompson is running for the open seat on the NC Court of 
Appeals that is being vacated by Lucy Inman to run for the NC Supreme 
Court.

Thompson’s 25 year experience as a thorough and fair legal mind has 
earned her the confidence of North Carolina luminaries such as Governor 
Roy Cooper, Former Congresswoman Eva Clayton, and Congressman 
G.K. Butterfield.

Thompson served as District Court Judge for Franklin, Granville, Vance, 
and Warren counties from 2009-2018.

In 2018, Thompson was appointed by Governor Cooper to serve as 
a Superior Court Judge. She was the first African American and first 
woman to serve in the 9th Judicial District.

Dark money groups will be pouring thousands of dollars into the 
statewide court races because of the role state courts will play in the 
2022 Congressional Redistricting.

This seat is an 8-year term, so it is a huge opportunity to ensure the 
long-term security of our vitally important state courts.
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PAID FOR BY COMMITTEE TO ELECT CAROLYN THOMPSON

To contribute by personal check, please make payable to:
Committee to Elect Carolyn Thompson

PO Box 2255, Oxford, NC 27565

Contribute

To contribute online, visit: carolynthompsonforjudge.com


